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Keen on attending home group?  
Newmarket:  Robert Fong   027 274 2570  
Remuera:  Ken Cheung  021 431 607 
St Heliers:  Marty Bing   021 753 406 
Young Adults:  Rob O’Callahan   021 783 289 

Please note the Ladies Group and Greenlane Home Group are taking a break during the next month. 
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praying for others 
• Rev Tang & Rev Vogel as they 

minister at ACPC – for wisdom & 
God’s guidance in leading our 
ministries.   

• ACPC congregations – that we 
hear more keenly God’s direction 
for us on a personal and church 
level, and act upon it. 

• For our neighbours in the city – 
that we may put into action 
meaningful ways to show Your 
kindness, love, mercy, grace and 
hope to our neighbourhood.  

• For those who are unwell, 
particularly for family members 
of those at ACPC – We pray for 
continued healing, comfort, and 
strength, as well as reassurance 
for their loved ones. 

• For those who are travelling – We 
pray for travelling mercies and 
safety, may they be able to show 
God’s love wherever they may be. 

 

contact us:  
rev stuart vogel 

Email: stuartvogel8@gmail.com 
Cell Phone: 027 915 9805 

Home: 620 5595 

 

A very warm welcome to everyone, 
especially visitors,  

to the service today! 
Please join us for morning tea 

afterwards. 

The Proverbial Dad:  
Up for the Challenge 

Proverbs 1:1-18 

Stuart Vogel 



Serving @ acpc This week Next week 
Service Leader 

Music Leader 
Bible Reader 

Ushers 
Techno 

Cup of Tea & Dishes 
 

Tony Wai 
Anthony Yan 
Isabel Lam 

Ricky Yap, Shirley Chan  
Rob Wong, Avery O'Callahan 
Quin Gee, Bryony To, Nancy 

Yu 

Stephen Tsang 
Darren Koo 

Janet O'Callahan 
Robert & Blake O'Callahan 
Avery O'Callahan, Harvey 
Sheryl Feng, Serene Thain, 

Allister Young 

Reaching out each week @ acpc  
Tea and Talk - games, tea and English conversation:  
Thursdays 10.30am-12pm 
 

Table tennis:  
Sundays 3 - 5pm weekly 
A good way to develop your table tennis skills in a friendly, stress-free atmosphere. 
 
 

International Film Festival 
For those who enjoy movies and a coffee/discussion 
afterwards: the Auckland International Film Festival 
Meetup is going to the Japanese film "The Sparkle of 
Life' - an insight into how Japanese deal with old age! 
But it is well reviewed - and free! At the Fisher and 
Paykel Auditorium, University of Auckland, Tuesday 5 
Sept, 6.30pm. Come with Stuart and Darren. See 
them for more information. 

 

 Father’s Day = Socks  
Father’s Day in Germany evolved out of the Ascension Day 
processions in the 18th Century. Dads were taken by cart to 
the town square where the dad with the most kids would 
be awarded a large ham. Today groups of men to go hiking, 
dragging behind them carts of beer, wine and other 
provisions. Hence the need for warm, comfy socks.  
After the service this morning, please consider coming 
down to Griffith Gardens and give out socks to the dads and grandads passing by with 
their kids. (12.00-12.45pm) This takes us out of our comfort zone - which is great. Later 
in the afternoon, we will take left-over socks to the Police station for Police dads. 
Thank you to Farmers for their help in buying discounted socks. We will also give 
apples to the homeless at the Gardens and in the bus shelter. 

Driver mentors needed! 
"Are you a good driver? Do you want to be a driver-
mentor to young people from underachieving 
backgrounds or new arrivals in New Zealand? There 
is a Government accredited scheme run by the 
Salvation Army waiting for you. See Stuart or 
Kathleen" 
 

ACPC Parish Council Nominations 
If you would like to nominate a member of ACPC to join the Parish Council, then please 
complete the nomination form available at the back of the church hall. The nomination 
period closes on Sunday 17th September 2017. For more information, contact Tony 
Wai. 

 

Annual General Meeting  
The next ACPC AGM will be held on Sunday 08 October 
2017 at 12:15pm at ACPC. Please put this date in your 
diaries. 
 

Property Consultation Meeting  
Want to find out more about potential ACPC property opportunities? We're hosting a 
Property Consultation Meeting on Sunday 17 September 2017, at 12:15pm at ACPC. 
We'd love to share our current ideas and get your feedback. 
 

Health + Safety Induction  
The ACPC H&S induction will be completed 
during the service on 03 September 2017. 
 

Serving on the Roster  
If you haven't put you name down for a duty on roster 
(e.g. morning tea) please let Kathleen know - there are 
a couple of vacancies. 
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